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July 14, 2022 

Poppy Staub 
Ouray Silver Mine, Inc. 
PO Box 564 
Ouray, CO 81427 
 
RE:  Revenue Mine, Permit No.  M-2012-032, Quarterly Milling Report, Second Quarter of 2022, 

Clarifications Request  
 

Dear Mrs. Staub: 

On July 14, 2022 the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) received the Second Quarter 
Milling Report for 2022, for the Revenue Mine as required by TR-15. The activity report notes that 
generally no activity has occurred on site for the second quarter. Additionally it is noted that the majority 
of the reagents have been removed from site and that none were used. Please provide the Division with 
an inventory of the current reagents and volumes presently stored on site by Friday, July 29, 2022. 

As a reminder OSMI has committed to removing all chemicals from the mine during periods of temporary 
cessation, per TR-14. If the site is to remain inactive all chemicals shall be removed prior to making a 
request. Please provide the Division with documentation if/when this occurs. Similarly the Division 
recommends that activities like final tailings placement occur during the summer months while feasible 
to ensure good housekeeping and compliance with the permit and Rules. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
 
Ec:      Todd Jesse, OSMI 
            Lucas West, DRMS 
            Travis Marshall, DMRS 


